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Superior Street Reconstruction: Word on the Street Update (April 20, 2021)

Wrap-up of work done last week- April 12

Bricks and pavement were removed on the upper sidewalks between 1st Avenue West and 3rd Avenue West.-

Crews began setting forms to prepare for concrete pours.-

Roadway was moved on 2nd Avenue West between Superior Street and Michigan Street.-
 

What to Expect next week - April 21 - 28

Sidewalk removals will continue throughout the project zone.-

Portions of sidewalk will be formed and poured on the upper side of the street from 1st Avenue West to 3rd Avenue West.-
Weekly Meeting

Weekly construction meetings will be held on Tuesdays at 10:00 a.m. The meeting goes over work being done on the

project from week to week, and allows for questions and answers from the public. All are welcome to attend. +1 651-964-

6935Phone Conference ID: 542 643 66#
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